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Comments: THANK YOU for drafting a management plan for the Old Growth forests of the nation. Old Growth

forests are dwindling fast and it is important that we save them not only because we want future generations to
enjoy them, but also because they add to the beauty and diversity of our natural environment. Please make sure
your plan prevents the logging industry from eradicating this important environmental resource.

Thank you for your effort to protect Old Growth forests!



